
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are so proud of the super performances the year 2s have given us 

throughout the week. We hope you enjoyed them, thank you for your 

support!  

This will be the last bulletin of the term, there will be no homework or 

spellings over the Christmas break. 

 

 

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
6 x 10 = 60 
7 x 10 = 70 
8 x 10 = 80 
9 x 10 = 90 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 20th December: 
hiked, hiker, braved, braver, timed, timer, baked, baker, whole, listen 

Year Two Bulletin 

13.12.24 

Key Dates 

Thursday 19th December – Jolly Jumper Day 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

Monday 6th January – school closed for Training Day 

Tuesday 7th January – Term starts 

 

 


